
 
Parents and Friends Association Executive 

Nomination Form  
Annual General Meeting  

 
As the Annual General Meeting approaches, (6.30pm Wednesday 24th November), nominations 
are now called for positions on the Sacred Heart Parents and Friends Association Executive for 
2022. 
 
Anyone wishing to nominate a school community, or parish member for a Parents and Friends 
Association Executive position, should, (after consultation with the person concerned), fill in the 
slip below, including the name of a seconder, and return it to the school office, by 4.00pm Friday  
19th November as nominations will only be taken from the floor, in the event of no written 
nominations having been received. 
  
All Executive positions of the Parents and Friends Association become vacant. Nominees are 
asked to speak at the Annual General Meeting, outlining their skills and reasons for wishing to 
nominate for a position on the Parents and Friends Association Executive. 
  
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Tanya McGuire 
Principal 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please return  to the School Office by 4.00pm Friday 19th November 2021 as nominations will not 
be taken from the floor. 
 
I wish to nominate  ____________________________________ for the position of: 
 
Please tick to indicate-  
 
President      [ ]  
Vice President    [ ] 
Treasurer     [ ] 
Secretary     [ ]   
Nominee to the School Board   [ ] 
 
on the Sacred Heart Primary School Parents and Friends Association Executive 2022 
 
Nominated by  ________________________signed  ____________________________ 
  
Seconded by  _________________________signed  _____________________________ 
 
Date-______________________________________   


